
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE OCTOBER 24th, 2016 BUDGET WORKSHOP

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Budget Workshop on Tuesday, October 24th, 2016 at 6:00 PM.  
Roll Call:
Joseph Norton – present




Mary Weinberger – present




Linda Eurich – present




Mark D’Agostino – present



Ryan Orton – absent

The Town Board members went over several parts of the 2017 Tentative Budget including the Town Clerk, Dog Control, the Town Justices and the Transfer Station.
Mark D’Agostino made a motion to have another Budget Workshop on Thursday, October 27th at 6 PM, and then a Public Hearing for the Preliminary Budget on Monday, November 7th, 2016 at 7:30 PM.  His motion was seconded by Mary Weinberger, with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – absent.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to have a Public Hearing on Thursday, November 10th at 7:30 PM for the Town to formally abandon Mill Lane.  Motion carried with a with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – absent.  Mention was made that the property owners on Mill Lane should be contacted via certified mail.

With no other action taken, the meeting was adjourned at 7:42 PM on the motion of Mary Weinberger, second by Joseph Norton.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.









_________________________________

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk


